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Bell Nunnally is partnering with UNT Dallas College of Law for its “Business Law Forum.” 
Over the span of five or six sessions, starting on September 1 and running over the 
course of the Fall 2021 and Spring 2022 semesters, Bell Nunnally attorneys will offer 
UNTD Law students insights into their respective business law practices, share 
experiences from throughout their time in the legal profession and address other 
related career concerns.

To learn more, please check out the feature on UNTD’s website here.
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https://www.untdallas.edu/news/business-law-forum-experience.php

